
Retired Detectives of the Police Department City of New 
York Incorporated  

P.O. Box 891 Locust Valley, NY 11560 

RDNY General Meeting 
October 12, 2022 6:30 PM-9:30PM

Il Bacco Restaurant 
253-24 Northern Boulevard Queens, NY 11362
The Retired Detectives Police Department City of New York takes 

pride in honoring the following:  

Ron Duguay

Jeannie Kelly

$50.00 Per Person 
Includes Dinner, Wine and Beer 

For reservations and information: 
John Warner (516) 369-9781 
Liz Curcio (917) 577-9425  

Payment Via PayPal at RDNY.org or via check  
mailed to PO Box 891 Locust Valley NY 11560

Retired NYPD with 24 years of  dedication and service/
Director of 9/11 Outreach and Education

assisting 9/11 first responders and their families 

Former New York Ranger/2x Emmy 
award winner/Philanthropist 




